
Special Meeting 

December 18, 2024  6:00 pm 

Board Compensation Review 

 
Attending:  Brendan Smith, Loren Schleusener, Kyle Gibbens, Mandy Wagner, Wendy Von 

Haden, Cody Schaub, Mark Amundson, Jon Motschenbacher, Laura Smith 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.   

 

The meeting was a meeting of the electors for the purpose of adjusting board compensation.   

 

Brendan showed a list of other surrounding townships and the state average for comparison.  

 

The new compensation will not go into effect until the next board is sworn in, in the spring of 

2025. 

 

Mark Amundson made a motion to pay the chairman $8000, Supervisors $4,000, Treasurer 

$11,000 and recommend the clerk be paid $20,000 and the per diem would be $50.  The two 

regular meetings per month are not included in the per diem.  Jon seconded. No further 

discussion all in favor no oppose.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:17 pm 

 

 

Wendy Von Haden, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


